
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

28.08.20 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been wonderful to see all our pupils return to school during our Induction 
week and meet them all in turn.  We wish all our First Holy Communicants all our 
prayers and blessings as they receive this sacrament on Sunday 30.8.20 in St. 
Joseph’s chapel, Poyntzpass. 

 
After school update 

 
We would like to inform you that currently we have only received 5 expressions of 
interest regarding the After school provision from 2.00-3.00p.m, which means it is 
currently not viable for us to run this service.  We will however revisit this before 
the end of September and give you further opportunities as we appreciate 
circumstances can change. 
  

Staggered Dismissal times at the end of the school day from 1.9.20 

 

The times for dismissal from 1.9.20 are as follows:  
For pupils P4-7, if you have more than one child across these year groups, you can 
collect all pupils from the one family at 2.30. if you require this, please ensure you 
notify your child’s teacher through Seesaw 
 

P.1 pupils 12 noon dismissal from 1.9.20-11.9.20 

P.2 Pupils 1.45- 2.00 dismissal 
P.3 pupils 1.45- 2.00 dismissal 

P4/5 pupils 2.30 dismissal 
P.6  pupils  2.40 dismissal 

P.7 pupils 2.50 dismissal 
Bus pupils 2.50 line up and dismissal from school 

for 3.00p.m 
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Parents can we please reemphasise that you need to sign in to SEESAW Parent and 
family app for communication with your child’s teacher. This is different from the 
the Seesaw class app used last academic year. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and support at this time. 
 
Yours in partnership 
C. Wadsworth 


